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Knights of Columbus, St. James Council 1728, 1900 Central Ave, Kearney, Ne. 68847

Message from Andy Donavon GK

With a new year comes a new hope for great things to happen. The past year we had lots to be for
what we accomplished. We were presented at the December meeting with a star council. Thatis a
tremendous task because the size of our council. Thanks to all brother knights that has recruited
new members as well as helped with the several programs that we undertake. We have several
Brother Knights with health issues that we need to keep in our prayers. For 2020, we need to build
on our momentum this council has and each one of us needs to ask a Catholic Gentleman if he
wants to be one of us. Sometimes all we need to do is ask. Bingo has been steadily increasing over
the last year and we have excellent player counts. Sometimes we need more help. If you have a free Tuesday come and
help if you can. Hopefully enjoyed family during the Christmas season and as your Knight Family have a Happy New Year

Message from Mitch O’Neill DD

May the Lord bless your New Year and keep you in good health.

Thank you knights for all you do in your church, council and community. Please try to recall your
charitable deeds and give that information to your Financial Secretary so the annual fraternal
survey will be more accurate.
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‘ ‘ The free throw contest for each council should be held in January. Please ask a young boy or girl
(ages 9 to 14) to participate.

The Kearney Council free throw is Jan 19 at KCHS, sign-in at 4 PM. The District Free Throw contest will be in Kearney on
February 16 at KCHS.

One Rose-One Life weekend is Jan 18 and 19. Please volunteer at a Mass to hand out the prayer cards, and collect
donations for pro-life activities. Please be generous with your time and money.

Our District meeting for Grand Knights, Financial Secretaries, and other interested Council Officers is Wednesday,
January 8, in Kearney (1900 Central Ave) from 7:30 PM to 9 PM. Please try to have at least one member from your
council attend this meeting.

Vivat Jesus,

Mitch O'Neill, District Deputy 24
Nebraska Jurisdiction

Phone: (308) 440-3330

Email: mitch.oneill@nebraska.edu



Message from Jim Bogner 4th Degree FN
Fourth Degree New, January 2020
Sir Knights,

Merry Christmas, Happy New Year, and May God Bless Us

Our next meeting is January 9, 2020 at 7pm at the Old Town Hall. Please try to attend as we need
to discuss and work on recruiting new members to our Assembly. A list of third degree members will be available to
contact and ask them to become one of us. They just need to be asked. Let them know that we would welcome them
into the Fourth Degree. The next exemplifications will be in Lincoln on March 22" and in Kearney on April 19%". We will
be welcoming Lymon Reiss as our newest member at one of the two exemplifications. We need more and it is your duty
to recruit.

Take note of the November issue of Columbia in which it tells of Supreme Knight Carl Anderson visiting South Dakota.
Please pay your dues as soon as possible so that Tom Schachta does not have to send a second notice.

Until we meet on January 9%,
Vivat Jesus

James L. Bogner FN

Calendar of Events

Jan 9", 2020 4th Degree Meeting, 7:00 PM old town.

Jan. 18 & 19 One Rose-One Life weekend is Jan 18 and 19. Please volunteer at a Mass to hand out the prayer
cards, and collect donations for pro-life activities.
Hall.

Jan. 19, 2020 Free throw contest for each council should be held in January. Please ask a young boy or girl
(ages 9 to 14) to participate.

The Kearney Council free throw is Jan 19 at KCHS, sign-in at 4 PM. The District Free Throw contest will be in
Kearney on February 16 at KCHS.

Jan 21 Officers Meeting 6:30 PM at Old Town Hall.

January 27 Council Meeting Social Hour 5:30 PM, dinner 6:30 PM Meeting at 7:30 PM.

Feb. 9 A 1%, 2" and 3" degree is scheduled at Cozad. More details will be posted later.

If you have a notice in the calendar of events please let me know and | will get it posted on the website and
a hard copy will be mailed to the members who do not have e-mail.



